

Jon Nance (Treasurer)
Pen Looe
Bay View Road
East Looe
Cornwall
PL13 1JP

Dear John,

I have recently taken over as the Treasurer of Menheniot Looe Cricket Club and I have been asked by Keith Goldsmith to inform you that we have recently paid this year's ground rent to Savills, as shown in the attached copy of the invoice.

I understand that Menheniot Parish Council generally make a contribution of £200 towards this, so I wonder whether this is still the case, and if so, would be grateful to receive this donation in due course?

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind Regards,

Yon Nance Treasurer

together,



Website:

www.pitchero.com/clubs/menheniotlooecricketclub

Members: http://menheniot.play-cricket.com/home

